
An update as we countdown to the completion of this section of work on the A43 
southbound carriageway, on behalf of Highways England. 
 
Unfortunately, due to recent weather conditions the scheduled completion date has now 
been moved from the expected date of the 10th February. We are now scheduled to 
complete this section of the A43 Whitfield Pavement Scheme on February 18th, 2021. 
Until then the closure for our works continues to be from the Abthorpe roundabout with 
the diversion route remaining the same. 
 
What is next? 
 
Essential safety SCRIM Resurfacing works at A43 Padbury/Baynards Green and Cherwell 
Roundabouts.  
 
This will require overnight closures on the A43 between its roundabout junction with the 
B430 and the slip roads leading to and from the northbound carriageway of the M40, at 
Ardley (Ardley roundabout), and the roundabout junction with the A422 and Oxford Road, 
at Brackley. 
 
These works are due to commence on 1st March after the resurfacing of the A43 SB A413 to 
Whitfield pavement section. Taking place on the A43 northbound carriageway for two 
weeks and then on the A43 southbound carriageway for two weeks. Clearly marked 
diversion routes will be in place. Once completed these essential works will improve road 
safety and create a smoother driving experience for all road users. 
 
 


